
Parish Council February 17, 2017

Present: Fr. Brian, John, Kevin, Priscilla, Connie, Jim, Josh
Absent:  Bob, Jerri

Fr. Brian opened with prayer

Notes for January 19, 2017 meeting were reviewed and approved. Priscilla will forward to 
Davida to post on web site.

Fr. Brian is working on permit for East wing.

Also working on plans, permits and such things needed for on site rectory.

Still working on pre k -K project, 
Sandy Phillips from Health Dept is contacting us for inspection. Checking with some members 
of the parish on how to go about setting this up.

Hold on Parish auction for the time being.
Some other suggestions were brought up, golf tournament, talent show, parish sale. Looking for 
ideas. 

Still working on renovation of alter, tile work , nothing firm on that.

With Jewel's leaving Jeff is leading the music for now. 
Carpenter United will do Sunday mass music on third Sunday.
Youth might be willing to help withSaturday mass, still in the works.

Checking on information of other music sources nothing firm on this as of yet.

Next meeting March 16, 2017

Fr closed with prayer 

Priscilla


